
 

Nutley Hall residents and staff 

warmly invite you to our 

2018 Christmas celebration, 

 

The three peasants: a Christmas journey 

 

in Orchard House, Nutley Hall at 3pm on 

Saturday 15th December 

and 

Sunday 16th December 

 

Tea and mince pies will also be served! 

 

 

- Polite reminder - 
Parking at Nutley Hall is limited so if you are able to, 

please make use of the Memorial Hall carpark 
 

office@nutleyhall.org     tel.01825 712696 

 

mailto:office@nutleyhall.org

